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» EMM Editor Matthew McCue took part in a webinar,
How Boutique and Emerging Asset Managers Are Handling
the Pandemic and Keeping their Clients Engaged, hosted by
Sondhelm Partners last month.

Sondhelm Partners has put together several insights
from the webinar and also conducted a survey afterward,
with the results to be reported in an upcoming issue of EMM.

A replay of the webinar is available here.




